
 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

FCC ID: RVBXPR200 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We would like to request the dismissal of all the approved models FCC ID: 

RVBXPR200 which has been issued in 2004, the date of grant are 03/12/2004 

and 09/10/2004.     

Those devices (XPR200) have not been placed to U.S Market.  

 

Production of old XPR200 has been dropped eight years ago.  

Therefore this product has never been sold and unfortunately mistakes in 

corresponding history management occurred.  

  

Due to those reasons, we will propose the FCC Certification as a new 

application with the same FCC ID.   

If you have any questions or comments concerning the above, Please contact the 

undersigned.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Sang-Hwan Nam / Manager 

Chois Technologie Co., Ltd. 

 


